
August 20, 2019

              Minutes for called meeting of GCHOA Board

The 4:30 PM was held August 20, 2019, at the home of Mark Westguard. 
Attending were: Mark, Eileen Barrs, Carrie Cowley, Brenda Willis 
and Faye Woodruff.

Eileen presented her detailed research for adding signs to increase safety 
and to remind residents and guests to be more aware of children playing 
and families walking in our neighborhood.

Eileen’s research included possible sites for the additional signs 
and the costs associated with each site. The costs ranged from $2280 to 
$4000.  All board members agreed on the most visible and economical sign 
placements which totaled $2422.40.

The board also addressed the visual and underlying condition of the 
Gaines Creek entrance. Bolin Landscape Service was used to repair the 
existing sprinkler system and  to clear the debris that had accumulated. 
The cost for this was $437.00.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:30 PM.

Respectfully submitted:

Faye Woodruff


